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ARMOUR ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
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The Armour Institute of Technology Alumni, nearly four hundred strong, met last June for
the Spring Banquet held at the Medinah Athletic Club. The large turnout was due to the
hard work of D. P. Moreton and his committee composed of captains from each class.
Stephen M. Lillis, member of the graduation class of 1934, received the alumni award for
being the highest point man in scholarship and college activities. Alfred S. Alschuler, the
renowned architect, was given the Alumni Service Award key. Mr. James D. Cunningham
gave a short talk, and President Willard E. Hotchkiss gave a talk on the elimination of
the deficit and explained the drastic measures that had been enacted at Tech.

About three hundred trustees, taculty members, and alumni were present at the autumn
meeting, held at the Medinah Athletic Club last November. There was considerable dis-
cussion about the alumni constitution, and it was left to the Board of Managers to redratt
it in accordance with the many changes that were made relative to tenure of office.

Throughout the yvear President John ]J. Schommer addressed alumni meetings at St. Louis,
Indianapolis, and Detroit. At the latter city about forty alumni were present. This attendance
was largely due to the efforts of H. W. Mullins. Howard M. Raymond, President Emeritus,
was present and also gave a short talk. At Indianapolis, Fred D. Payne was responsible
for the alumni gathering and at St. Louis, "Bill"” Berry called together the faithful.

At the June Alumni Banquet at the Medinah




